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THE HALL FAMILY
ARE SAD TO ANNOUNCE THE PASSING OF

Deveh Hall

ON MONDAY 29th APRIL 2024
A SERVICE WILL BE HELD ON THE

21ST OF MAY 2024 AT 11.30AM
PORTSMOUTH CATHEDRAL

REFRESHMENTS WILL BE SERVED AFTER THE SERVICE
IN THE CATHEDRAL NAVE




No flowers please, though if you would like to do so please make a

donation in Derek's memory to the charity of your choice

Donations placed in the plates by the doors of the Cathedral after
the service will be divided between the Motor Neurone Disease
Association and the Cathedral
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